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PROPOSAL

Issue:

The Park Master Plan is required to be updated every five years per Indiana DNR guidelines.
Our last Master Plan was completed in 2006.

Proposal:

Flatland Resources has submitted the attached quote to update the Park Master Plan. This
update will allow the Town access to grant funding to help pay for park and trail improvements.

Cost:

$23,070.00

Cost to be paid from ARPA Park.



